Paul Robinson,
Retro Charitable Trust
May 19, 1990
Ms. Rachael Long,
Director,
Sun Systems,
Dortmund, UK
Dear Ms. Long,
I am Paul Robinson and I run the Retro Charitable Trust in Dortmund. I have been given your reference from Mr. Fred Collins, who is your confidante and business associate.
My corresponding to you is to request for a donation for my trust. We are running short of funds and Mr. Collins mentioned that you could help us sort the matter. He talks highly of your magnanimous and kind nature. Any help from your side is welcome and will be thoroughly recognized by our society. Also we assure you that your help will not be misused.
If you are interested I can call your office by this Friday. Thank you for your time and patience.
Regards,
Paul Robinson

